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07/10/2023  11:03:432023/3808/P SUPPRT Alexander Jan I am a local resident who lives close to this site. I support the proposals for the redevelopment of the building, 

bringing it back into use and providing a welcome improvement to our neighbourhood. 

Furthermore, I support the plans for the site to deliver (affordable) workspace, new terraces and 

improvements to the building¿s fa¿ade. I hope that this development and the new office workers it will bring to 

the area will encourage Camden Council to make the necessary improvements and the maintenance of 

Crabtree Fields opposite the building which at present are at times unusable for residents and workers given 

their use as a rubbish tip, toilet and for drug taking.
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